
 

   

News of the Week 
8th September 2021 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter 
 

What’s coming up at the Club 
 

                    Opening Day 
     Has been postponed until we get back to Level-1 

 
 

             Coaching 
     Scheduled for Thursday 16th September has   
                            been postponed 

 
. 
 

Membership Draw and Raffles 
These will not resume until Level 1.  Maximum crowd 

size of 50 means social distancing and masks 
recommended.  Seating and Bar restrictions will apply 

 
 

                  Friday Bowls 
10th September (this Friday) will be box drawn Triples (not 

Progressive) – Names and payment by 12.15pm 
 

Normal Summer Friday Triples will begin on Friday 17th 
September, get your teams together.  A box drawn section 

will still be available.  Teams must be 8 points or less 
 

AFTERNOON TEAS WILL NOT INCLUDE FOOD  
(NO BISCUITS) 

 

  

Entries for Interclub Competitions close 
15th September, to enable the club to enter 
teams/sides in the various competitions 
they need to know who is available. 
 
So, please indicate your availability as soon 
as possible 
 
 

Names must be lodged for the Johnson 
Shield by Wednesday 15th September. 

 

Johnson Shield 
Matua vs Tauranga South 

Round 2, 20th September will be played at 
Matua 9.30am start 
24 players required 

This event is now a Mixed, so ladies please 
express your interest. 

 
A form is available in the clubhouse or express 

your availability to bowls.matua@xtra.co.nz 
or enter via answerphone option 2. 

 
 

Monday Interclub 

Starts Monday 4th October 
1 game per day starting 1pm 

This is now Optional 
A form is available in the clubhouse or express 

your availability to bowls.matua@xtra.co.nz 
or enter via answerphone option 2. 

 
 

Saturday Interclub 
Starts 2nd October 

Dates Oct 2, 9, 16, 30, Nov 6, 20 Dec 4 
 

If interested please register your name on the 
forms in the clubrooms to enable our 

selectors to select the teams 
Separate Men’s and Women’s Competition 

 
A form is available in the clubhouse or express 

your availability to bowls.matua@xtra.co.nz 
or enter via answerphone option 2. 

 
Please indicate the days you are available 

 
For more information regarding these fixtures  

please refer to the flyer in this newsletter 
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